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Project Overview 

The City of Winnnipeg is aiming to improve safety and flow of traffic at Plessis Road 

and Transcona Boulevard/Kildare Avenue West intersection.  

 

EdgeCorp Group, developers of the Park City Commons, is working in a joint venture 

with the City on the construction on two additional lanes on the north side Transcona 

Boulevard. Once complete, the four-lane divided roadway will extend approximately 

750 metres west of Plessis Road and 140 metres onto Kildare Avenue West. 

   
 

winnipeg.ca/TransconaBlvd 

Additions 

• Transcona Blvd. twinning  

• Road median 

• Separated active transportation 

path 

• Dedicated turning lanes at Plessis 

Road 

• Sewer and water services 

• Transit stops 
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Changes to Kildare Avenue West 

winnipeg.ca/TransconaBlvd 

Changes to Kildare Avenue West include: 

 

• An additional two lanes of road 140 metres onto Kildare Avenue West.  
 

• A median running west from Plessis Road past Kootenay Crescent  
• Once construction is complete, left turns at this intersection will not be possible due to the 

median at the Plessis Road and Kildare Avenue West intersection which extends east through 

the Kootenay Crescent intersection.  However, the median on Kildare Avenue West has been 

designed to permit U-turns just west of Burnaby Bay to allow eastbound traffic to turn around 

and proceed west.  
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Changes to Intersection at Plessis 

Road and Transcona Boulevard/ 

Kildare Avenue West 

winnipeg.ca/TransconaBlvd 

Changes to intersection include: 

 

• Dedicated turning lanes  

• Medians 

• A pedestrian and cycling path to the north side of Transcona Boulevard west of 

Plessis Road  
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Next Steps 

Construction is expected to start in mid-July and run to the 

end of October 2017. 
 

Improvements at the intersection of Plessis Road and Transcona 

Boulevard/Kildare Avenue West will result in road barricades during 

construction and slowdowns in traffic.  

 
Look for updates on the City of Winnipeg project webpage: 

Winnipeg.ca/TransconaBlvd 

For more information contact: 

The Office of Public Engagement at 204-986-7134 or city-

engage@winnipeg.ca. 

 

Thank you for coming today! 

 

 
winnipeg.ca/TransconaBlvd 


